Planning & Development Committee Report Cover:

Report name: Parking Strategy Consultation

Officer(s) presenting: Robert Woodisse / Phil Howard

Reason for it being before Planning & Development Committee:

To take comments on the consultation approach for the draft Parking Strategy 2021-2031

Other briefings:

The Executive in December 2020 agreed that the draft Parking Strategy could go to public
consultation in 2021 and asked for the consultation period to be extended from one month to two
months. The consultation would include the Council’s website, social media, the Chronicle along
with a questionnaire.

Scrutiny Committee later that month asked that councillors be engaged in the consultation process
to get their ideas and asked for the proposed consultation plan to be shared with them to ensure as
comprehensive a consultation as possible.

Supporting documents include the draft Parking Strategy, the draft questionnaire questions and the
proposed consultation plan.

Likely next steps:
To finalise the consultation plan taking into account Members comments

To carry out consultation in line with the consultation plan




